
 

 

 

 

Parent Interview Week 

Hi all…It’s parent interview week. 

I wanted to send out a quick note reminding parents / carers of the processes for Parent Interview 

Week and how we intend to keep everyone as safe as possible. 

1. Parents / Carers will be asked to wait outside the MAIN OFFICE until your interview time. 

2. Mrs Ritchie will let you into the school building at your interview time. 

3. As far as possible, only 1 parent / carer should attend the interview. 

4. All parents / carers will be required to wear a mask upon entering the school grounds. 

5. A bell will ring to signal the end of your parent interview – interviews must finish when the 

bell rings.  This is to allow staff the time to get the room ready for the next parent.  If you 

feel you need more time to speak with the class teacher, after the bell rings, please let the 

teacher know and they will arrange a follow up appointment after half term. 

6. Parents and carers should then exit the school building via the Primary 1 Doors.    

If you have your parent interview arranged over the phone, please be advised that the call may 

come from an unknown number. 

During this interview you will get a copy of some of your child’s scores.  Scores will be sent home for 

parents having an interview via phone.  The October Half Term Progress Card will look similar to the 

card pictured below.  Please be advised that the CLASS AVERAGE stated on the card is the 

STANDARDISED AVERAGE which will always be 100.  The same way that our end of year 

assessments and the AQE Exams are marked.   
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